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Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  New South Wales 2576 
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The proposed plastic recycling facility is in the wrong location. It is too close to people’s homes, schools and 
childcare centres. There is an extreme hazard of pollutants not only in the air but in the water supply and a 
detrimental effect on platypus, kangaroos and many native birds which make their homes on and near the site. 
The site is inappropriate for large truck movements and should be located close to the highway and away from 
residential and recreational areas. 
 

 




